
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear CME Parent/Guardian: 

 

WATCH D.O.G.S would like to invite all of our families to our DADS TAKE YOUR CHILD 

TO SCHOOL DAY event! On September 17, 2019, from 7:45 am to 8:15am, we encourage all 

fathers/father figures to take their children to school.  Please walk your student to the breezeway, 

hug them, and leave them with an encouraging message for the day.  Please do not walk your 

student to their classroom.  All father figures are welcome including: stepfathers, grandfathers, 

uncles, brothers, foster fathers and other significant male role models. IF PARTICIPATING IN 

EVENT, PLEASE PARK AT THE JIM JEFFERS PARKING LOT. PLEASE DO NOT 

PARK IN FRONT OF THE SCHOOL.   

 

This initiative’s intent is to highlight the significant difference fathers and father figures can 

make by taking a more active role in their children’s educational experience. When fathers play a 

more active role in a child’s education, children perform better academically, have fewer 

discipline problems and become more responsible adults.  

 

 

For more information about DADS TAKE YOUR CHILD TO SCHOOL DAY, please contact 

Todd Hughes at 239-994-2842. We hope to see you there! 

 

Sincerely,  

WATCH D.O.G.S 


